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We are very proud of all our year six pupils, who 

have conducted themselves with maturity 

throughout this week.  What has been                

noticeable, is how wonderfully supportive of one 

another they have been.  We would like to        

extend our thanks and grateful appreciation to all 

the parents who helped organise the pre- SAT’s 

breakfast.  This always has a very positive impact, 

ensuring the day begins calmly.  We hope that 

you all have the opportunity to enjoy a more    

relaxing weekend. 

 

May is the month of Mary.   Each Friday during 

May we will pay special devotion to Our Lady.  

We are inviting our pupils to bring a single flower 

to school to place before the statue of Our Lady. 

Thank you to all the children who participated  

today, during our assembly Our Lady’s statue was 

surrounded by a beautiful array of flowers. 

Next Saturday the pupils in year three will be    

celebrating their First Holy Communion.  This is a 

very important stage in their faith journey; we ask 

you to remember them in your prayers.   

 

E.Murtagh 

Head teacher. 

12th May 2017 

Easter Season Alleluia, Alleluia  

Dogs 

It would be much appreciated 

if parents did not bring dogs 

onto school premises. This is 

for Health and Safety reasons. 

Important Dates for your Diary 

May 

Mon/Tues 15/16th May Yr 3– Let’s Walk 

Tues 16th May Yr 1 Assembly 2.45pm      

parents welcome  

Thurs 18th May FoSL meeting 3.30pm  Yr 6 

Classroom 

Thurs 18thMay—Parent meeting new      

intake  6.30 school hall 

Thurs/Fri 18/19th May Yr 4 Let’s Walk 

Fri 19th May Yr 5 /6–Stockport Air Raid        

Museum 

Sat 20th May First Holy Communion 

11.00am–St Luke’s Catholic Church 

Tues 23rd May—First Holy communion    

celebration  at St Luke’s Catholic Church 

10.00am 

Fri 26th May—School Closed. Half Term 

School opens Monday 5th June 

Tues 6th June Yr4 Assembly-Parents        

welcome 

AMENDMENT TO SCHOOL HOLS 2017/2018 

SCHOOL CLOSES TUES 24TH JULY 2018 

Our new Facebook page can be found by 

searching for @stlukesfrodsham, ‘Like’ or 

’Follow’ the page to keep up-to-date with 

news updates. (This page is  a 

direct link from our main Twitter 

feed). 



Football  Yr 3 and Yr 4 

Congratulations to everyone who came to our fixture against Helsby Hillside.  We had 

boys and girls who had never played for a team before.  Everyone   represented our 

school well.  Lots off opportunities to show teamwork and commitment.  The game      

finished 3-2 to St Luke's.  Hillside hit the bar with the last kick of the game.  Special      

mentions to those who came to support.     

Twitter Accounts  

School Twitter feed: @stlukesfrodsham,  

Reception: @FS2StLukesFrod                                        

Year 1: @Y1StLukesFrod            Year 2: @Y2StLukesFrod               Year 3: @Y3StLukesFrod             

Year 4: @Y4StLukesFrod              Year 5: @Y5StLukesFrod            Year 6: @Y6StLukesFrod 

Menu Week –3 

Thursday is American Theme Day—Hot dogs and Fries or Jacket 

Potato 

 

Scott Fisher receiving his cub of the year award by Frodsham Caves last night.  

‘Scott is a really enthusiastic cub and the 

honour of cub of the year is very well          

deserved. ‘ 

John Nicholson  

Akela  

4th Frodsham Cub Group  

We are extremely proud of Scott. It is good to 

see he is developing skills linked to            

community spirit and his own future well     

being. 


